
   
                         

 

July 16, 2025  

To: Our Supplier Community    

Re: Item Data Synchronization    

 

Announcement: New Item Setup and Item Maintenance Process Change 

Denver Wholesale Foods is excited to announce we have partnered with 1WorldSync to implement and 

leverage the Global Data Synchronization Network (GDSN) for the exchange of product information.  

If you receive this communication, then we have identified you as a valued information partner. Starting 

today, DWF is requesting all our valued suppliers and partners to participate in the GDSN. By leveraging 

the GDSN platform we are enabling the exchange of standardized, reliable and brand-owner certified 

content. This will allow us to move forward with our goal of improving food safety and quality control, 

as these are key components of our culture and are critical to DWF’s continued success. 

Please take the following required steps:    

1. Complete the GDSN supplier registration form at: https://1worldsync.com/trading-

partners/denver-wholesale-foods/ 

2. If your company has implemented GDSN, review the attached Implementation Guide on how to 

synchronize your item data with Denver Wholesale Foods.  

3. If your company has not implemented GDSN, select a certified GDSN Data Pool or Solution 

Provider. DWF is using 1WorldSync as our Data Pool and Solution Provider.   

4. Begin synchronizing data with us to GLN 1200180590141 for all applicable items.   

The success of this initiative is critical to us and our customers.  We look forward to partnering with your 

organization to reach our objective and meet the August 30th deadline.   

For additional resources and to begin your registration with 1WorldSync, please visit: 

https://1worldsync.com/trading-partners/denver-wholesale-foods/ or contact 1WorldSync directly at 

businessdevelopment@1worldsync.com. 



We greatly appreciate your partnership and cooperation in making this transition smooth and effective, 

ultimately benefiting both our organizations and our valued customers. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Paul Weaver IV 

Buyer / Managing Partner – Denver Wholesale Foods 


